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Duelling pianos date back to the late 1890s when 
ragtime was the genre of the day and musicians 
played and played and played, trying to out-

perform each other.

Today, this unique performance consists of two 
pianists battling it out across facing baby grand 
pianos.

“Here at the Full Moon Hotel (FMH), Sandgate, 
we listen to our patrons who all too often ask, 
‘When’s the next show?’” Kay Navarro, Marketing, 
said.

So without further ado, the FMH presents Howl at 
the Moon on Friday 18 February..

Brisbane’s world-class performers, Holly and 
Steve, love what they do and are set for an 
exciting evening of entertainment. They’re 
bringing their A-game with your favourites from 
80s rock, 90s pop and even today’s dance hits.

“I am looking forward to getting them wound up 
on the dance floor with the thunder Steve and I 
bring every show,” Holly said.

“We are very much looking forward to playing at 
the beautiful and iconic, famous Queensland pub, 
The Full Moon,” Steve said. “And yes, we will be 
howling.”

So put on your best dancing shoes and join in 
the fun. Howl at the Moon is a free event, open 
for dinner, drinks and a good sing-along too. 
Reservations for dinner are highly recommended 
via www.fullmoonhotel.com.au or by phone on 
3869 0544.
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New Starbucks Cafe 
to Replace Car Sales 
Yard in Deagon

A development application has been 
lodged for a Starbucks with a drive-
through facility in Deagon. The 

proposal, designed by Mercury Design, aims 
to develop the cafe at 174 Braun Street, 
removing an existing car sales yard.

The proposed food and drink outlet 
will provide a gross floor area of 193.9 
square metres, including indoor dining 
and a drive-through facility that can 
accommodate up to 10 vehicles.  
 
The development also includes onsite 
parking for 13 vehicles, as well as 
adequate vehicle and pedestrian access. 

Operating hours for the new Starbucks 
Cafe would be Monday to Sunday, 24/7.
According to the planners at Somerville 
Consultants, the development has been 
designed to meet the commercial needs 
of the area while minimising any adverse 
effects on surrounding properties.  

“The site is considered an ideal location 
for increased commercial development,” 
a spokesperson at Somerville Consultants 
said.  

“The proposed structure is deliberately 
located towards the centre of the site 
to maximise pedestrian and vehicular 
safety while minimising any potential 
unfavourable amenity and noise impacts 
on the nearby sensitive uses.  
 
In addition to the considerable setbacks, 
building separation and landscaping, 
the development maintains (a) low level 
of amenity and noise on the nearby 
residential uses.”
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